
With St John’s Upper Holloway Primary School

 in the Park
In May 2019 children from St John’s UH Primary visited Waterlow Park and
Lauderdale House. They explored the nature of the park and were inspired by its
history.
 
They made prints of things that they saw in the park to decorate their poems.
 
The poems and artwork made by the children were displayed in the Courtyard at
Lauderdale House, with photos taken by their teachers and photographer, Polly
Hancock.

Poetry 



Waterlow Park has many views, To be seen
by me and you,

Home to what we know as Lauderdale House,
Located quite near the south,

Can you hear the trees?
Swishing in the breeze?

Thank you Sydney Waterlow great owner of
this park,

Who gave it to the public with all of his heart.
 

Waterlow park views

This project was made possible thanks to funding from
John Lyon’s Charity and the National Lottery Heritage Fund
with thanks to St John’s Upper Holloway Primary School.
 

By UH Saint John's year five
student




